
File no：(SYT)S/2022/50 

Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten 

2022/23 School Year First Term ~ Funny Halloween for Students 

28th October, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

31/10(Mon) is an annual Halloween in western countries. Our school hopes to make use of 

special events designed by teachers, such as encouraging children to wear special costumes or 

cute casual clothes provided by parents or family members, which match the theme of 

Halloween. Students would participate in the “Funny Halloween for Students” model show and 

confidently show off their clothes and unique looks under the dynamic rhythm of music for 

appreciation. In addition, the class teachers would take group photos with students, arrange for 

them to participate in art creation and play games, etc. Through these kinds of activities, children 

can experience the characteristics and fun of western culture. 

Students do not need to wear school uniforms or schoolbags on that day. They only need to 

carry a birthday bag, which include an apron, masks, water bottles, towel boxes and temperature 

record booklet. Please pay attention to the following items: 

1. If the special clothes worn by your children on that day are relatively thin, please prepare a 

jacket for them. 

2. When you prepare clothes for your children, you must consider whether they are comfortable 

wearing these clothes while taking a nap at school. Also, avoid children wearing jumpsuits or 

masks that cover their heads and faces because they still need to wear surgical masks. These 

clothing not only fail to replace the protective function of masks, but also make it inconvenient 

for teachers to detect children’s behavior at any time. 

3. The Halloween event will be held in the morning. We still provide afternoon childcare 

services for students in full-day classes. You may come to the school at 1:30p.m. to pick up 

your children after having lunch. 

4. The uniformed group of Happy Bee have training for practice as usual but the players do not 

need to wear uniforms on that day. 

Should you have any questions about the event, please contact the class teacher or call the  

staff of General Office at 2345 1222 for enquiries. Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

General Office 


